
NOTICE 

Newly admitted students who have cancelled their 

admission and applied for refund they are directed 

to receive their refund from the college office on 

&from 07.11.2022 to 12.11.2022 except holiday 
( 08.11.2022) between 11.30 to 2.30 p.m . students 
are directed to receive their refund within the 

above mentioned date without any fail. 
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Vice Principal 
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